
Report of the Fence Viewer 

In 2008, the Fence Viewer took action on a number of fence situations. Each of the 
situations was handled to the fullest capacity of the Fence Viewer's authority. In addition 
to those situations, the Fence Viewer answered many questions from residents regarding 
fencing. 

The Town Manager is serving as the Fence Viewer. If you have questions or complaints 
regarding fence issues, please contact Mr. Phillip L. Warren, Jr., Town Manager, at 781-
982-2100.

Respectfully submitted, 

Phillip L. Warren, Jr. 
Town Manager 
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